
 

 

Notes from president Jim W. 

 

                                                              May 27, 2021 

                          MGC eShooter 
The Summer Leagues…. Are off and running!!! We 

are in our 7th week already and even with the 



stinking weather we’re having there are some really 

good scores being turned in. Thank you to all that 

are participating this year and congratulations to 

those shooting the good scores. Now, there are 

some that haven’t been able to post a score for the 

leagues yet but no worry. Due to the Club being 

very busy with everything going on you have until 

July 1st to get caught up. Activity will settle down 

early June so there will be plenty of time to get 

them in. Have fun. The league placing is current on 

the website and the bulletin board in the kitchen 

area. www.MplsGunClub.com 

 

Volunteers needed…… MGC is again proud to host 

the season ending High School Trap and Skeet 

Championships. They will be held June 23, 24, 25. 

Skeet will be Wednesday and Thursday and Trap 

Friday. We need volunteers mainly on Friday to help 

with “easy” tasks such as parking attendants, 

scorers, and range safety officers. You won’t be 

stuck in one spot all day and if you can spare a 

couple hours we would appreciate it. Let Mark 

http://www.mplsgunclub.com/


know and we’ll get you on the list. Last year for the 

volunteers we hosted a very nice cookout…which 

we will do again. If you can spare the time you will 

be able to see some of the very best in the State 

compete in these venues. It is really fun to watch 

the young boys and girls shoot. Thanks in advance. 

 

Upcoming Events….  

June 1 & 2 High School Pre-State Trap Shoot  

June 5, 6 High School Trap & Skeet Pre State Warm 

up.  

June 11, 12, 13 MN Masters Skeet Shoot  

June 21-25 League off week  

June 23, 24, 25 High School Skeet/Trap Tournament 

June 29, 30, July 1, Half way League Party 

July 2, 3, 4 MGC Handicap Trap Championship 

Have a great Summer !!!! 

 


